
 
 

 

 

 

Federal Government drops on Canadian Energy Efficiency Alliance Energy 

Efficiency ‘Report Card’ 
 

Ontario and British Columbia make the most progress in improving overall energy efficiency 
 

 

(Ottawa, Ontario, August 12, 2008) Today, the Canadian Energy Efficiency Alliance (CEEA) released their 

National Energy Efficiency Report Card and analysis of the federal, provincial and territorial governments.  

 

“We’re pleased that all jurisdictions received passing grades and remain optimistic that the Federal government 

is beginning to move in the right direction,” said Ken Elsey, President of the Canadian Energy Efficiency 

Alliance. “With a majority of Canadians expecting a more aggressive approach toward energy efficiency 

technologies and solutions, I remain confident that Ottawa will recognize the value and necessity in supporting 

energy efficiency in time for the next report card.” 

 

The National Energy Efficiency Report Card is completed every two years and scores 14 Canadian jurisdictions 

on 9 parameters, including how the jurisdiction supported activities such as energy efficiency and public 

outreach, the existence of public/private partnerships to support energy efficiency and responsiveness to energy 

efficiency issues in key legislation, such as building codes and energy efficiency acts.  The report also examined 

whether the government led by example and how it regulated the energy market. 

 

This year’s highlights include British Columbia, which went from a B+ in 2005 to an A+ in 2007, Ontario from 

a B+ to an A and the Northwest Territories from a C to a B+.  

 

The evaluation for the report card is done within parameters that continue to evolve as energy market conditions 

in Canada fluctuate, said Elsey.  

 

“Due to the unpredictability of energy prices and the difficulties associated with supply, many energy efficiency 

initiatives have spurred the adoption of new policy and regulations among the provinces and territories. 

Hopefully, governments will soon see the benefit in being more proactive and less reactive when dealing with 

energy issues."  

 

For more information contact:  

 

Don Huff 

Environmental Communication Options  
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The Canadian Energy Efficiency Alliance (CEEA), a broad-based, not-for-profit organization, was established (1995) to 

respond to the lack of a coordinated multi-stakeholder effort to promote energy efficiency in Canada, leading to enhanced 

competitiveness and improved environmental protection. The Alliance works in partnership with manufacturers, utilities, 

governments, builders, labour, consumer groups, and environmental organizations to facilitate the adoption of energy 

efficiency measures in Canada. The Alliance is supported through fees and project contributions from members.  


